
 
 

 

13th September 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you are most likely aware, following the sad news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II last 
week, it has been confirmed that Monday 19th September will be a Bank Holiday. 
 
School will therefore be closed on Monday the 19th of September and will reopen at the normal 
time on Tuesday the 20th of September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
L Cummins 
Headteacher 


